April 22, 2020

Dear Greenwood House,

Thank you for allowing us to plant the hydrangea in honor of my mother, Helen Michniewski.

Helen was a resident of Greenwood House for 4+ years. When the weather was warm, she very much enjoyed spending time in the patio area talking with others or just enjoying the fresh air. When she passed in April, I received a beautiful hydrangea to plant in her memory. I could think of no better place to plant it than in the patio area of Greenwood House, which we did on Earth Day, April 22.

I hope that others will enjoy it as much as I know my mother would have.

Susan Michniewski & Douglas Meckel